Pearl City High School
Student Bulletin

Periods of the Day: Periods 1-4
May 6, 2024

General Announcement

No Campus Center May 7 and May 9
Aloha students, there will be no Campus Center on Tuesday, May 7 and Thursday, May 9. Please
make arrangements to go home if you are not catching the bus.

End of the School Year Celebration Karaoke
Hey Chargers,

Back by popular demand, the Academy of International Business and Design invites you to celebrate
the end of the school year (and for you Seniors, the end of a lifelong journey) through another
fun-filled karaoke lunchtime event! Get ready for summer by singing your favorite songs at the Mike!

The link to the google form to sign up has been sent to your school gmail account and is posted to
your respective graduating class Google Classroom. Sign ups are open through Tuesday May 7th.

This event will take place on Wednesday May 8th at the A/B Courtyard at lunch. Hope to see you
there!

PCHS POWERLIFTING COMPETITION

If you are interested in setting, beating or matching our PCHS Powerlifting Competition Records,
come to F102 during morning recess and see Mrs. Bicoy. The first 50 years of Powerlifting records
are untouchable, but the next generation of Powerlifting records, started in 2022, are yours for the
setting, breaking or matching! Check it out! Posted on the weight room wall! Competition and training
runs to the last day of school for students, but sign up must be done for training by May 15.

2024 National Honor Society Inductees

Congratulations to the following students who are this year's National Honor Society inductees:
- Jessica Nakamura

- Marychris Yago

- Jorden Yamamura

Through a rigorous application process, and an in-person interview, these students were able to show

they exhibit all four pillars of NHS -- scholarship, service, leadership, and character. Congratulations
again to the inductees!

Clubs



Athletics

Student Government
College and Career
Class of 2024

Valedictorian Medals
Hey there Valedictorians!

Come by C204 at lunch this week to pick up your medals.

Class of 2025
Class of 2026
Class of 2027

Continuous Notice

The Hawaii State Department of Education (HSDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and religion in its
programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as follows:

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Beth Schimmelfinnig, Director
Hawaii State Department of Education Rhonda Wong, Compliance
P.O. Box 2360 Aaron Oandasan, Title VI
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 Toby Yamashiro, Title VII
(808) 586-3322 or relay Nicole Isa-lijima, Title IX

CRCB@k12.hi.us Krysti Sukita, ADA/504



